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SERENITY HILLS

IMPORTANT NOTICES
We are having an issue with someone turning on outdoor water faucets in empty

lots. We suspect it is kids. This is wasting several thousands of gallons for

our water system. If anyone has any information on who it is, please let us

know. This type of activity will not be tolerated. We also have reports of

kids throwing rocks on roofs and playing ding-dong-ditch.

Summer time is upon us! Please be careful driving through the park as kids

might be playing outside more frequently when school is out. Please remember

kids are not allowed to play around the mailboxes or by the water tower.

We are aware holes are forming on lots where the old septic tanks were

located. We will be taping them off with yellow tape while we work with the

county to fix the holes. Please use caution around the areas of the holes.

GENERAL INFO YOU NEED TO KNOW
Proposed community garage sale - Check insert.

SERENITY WATER

IMPORTANT NOTICES
We are still currently in a drought! We do not allow swimming pools or play

sprinklers during a drought. - No exceptions.

GENERAL INFO YOU NEED TO KNOW
Check out our website for important notices regarding the water system.

VISIT OUR UPDATED WEBSITE TO VIEW NEWSLETTERS, NOTICES, AND UPDATES!

WWW.SERENITYHILLSREALESTATE.COM


